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Take part in shaping your
community's park!



Project Background

• The City of Detroit Parks and 
Recreation Division (DPRD) is 
applying for a State DNR 
Trust Fund Grant for $300,000 
with City match funds.

• We are conducting community 
engagement to hear if this grant 
project is wanted and the 
community's ideas.

• The grant focus is on trails and 
access to nature.



Project Schedule
PROJECT SHEDULE

Today's meeting will focus on the Trust Fund grant opportunity, there will be future 
meetings coming later this summer to discuss what other amenities and improvements 
wanted in O'Hair Park.



Existing ConditionsEXISTING CONDITIONS - TRAILS



Existing ConditionsEXISTING CONDITIONS - O'HAIR PARK SOUTH



WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE?

IMPROVED PARK CONNECTIVITY: WHAT IS THE MOST IMPORTANT?

PATHWAY CONNECTING 
PEMBROKE PLAYGROUND

PATHWAY CONNECTING NORTH & 
SOUTH AREAS OF THE PARK



WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE?

NATURE TRAIL IMPROVEMENTS: WHAT IS PREFERRED?

AGGREGATE (GRAVEL) ASPHALT



WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE?

NATURE TRAIL IMPROVEMENTS

NEW TRAILHEAD 
SIGNS

NEW INTERPRETIVE 
SIGNS



WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE?

OTHER TRAIL AMENITIES

BENCHES TRASH CANSNEW TREES



OTHER COMMENTS?



Share and Complete the Survey!
[LINK COMING SOON]

Next meeting:
Fall 2022 Survey!
Stay tuned!

More information at:

Stay up to date on the project
& what is coming up at the park:
detroitmi.gov/OHairPark

Contact us:
Juliana Fulton

Deputy Chief Parks Planner

fultonj@detroitmi.gov

Farhat Chaudhry

Associate Landscape Architect

chaudhryf@detroitmi.gov

THANK YOU!

Take part in shaping your
community's park!
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